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Dear Parents,  
 
We woke up on Friday to a beautiful day which was a true blessing for our Mother’s Day Event.  Thank you to all our 
‘Mothers’ for making the morning so special.  I sincerely hope you felt through your children how amazing you are. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“There never was any heart truly great 

and generous, that was not also tender 

and compassionate.” 

 

Robert Southey 

 
 
The month of May is always a beautiful time in KZN.  Our weather in this month is warm during the days and chilly in the 
early mornings and evenings.  We are experiencing a number of children arriving at school with runny noses, headaches, 
nausea/vomiting, stomach cramps, and persistent coughs. 
 
Please Parents, should your child present with these symptoms, I request that you keep them at home for a couple of 
days to recover.  By following this, we are on the side of caution, taking into account all our children and staff.  Give me 
a call should you be concerned.  Should you suspect that this could be COVID, please notify the school as soon as 
possible. Thank you. 
 

 

 
 

A special thank you to each and every family who has contributed to our Spell-a-thon. 
 

There is still money outstanding and hopefully it will come in this week, but so far . . . . 
 

We have raised R10,196-00 

 

 
 

We would just like to remind parents and pupils that in three weeks we will start with tests and 

exams. We start on the 26th of May through to the 03rd of June.  

 

Parents, this is not the time for any child to stay at home unless due to medical reasons. 

 

Should parents or pupils have any questions regarding the learning material, please send a 

message in the homework book and the relevant teacher will give you feedback. 
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High School 

We cannot stress enough the importance of daily revision on the 

work you have been doing at school. 

 

Exam time tables for Gr 10 - 12 have been handed out.  

 

All teachers have highlighted pages for learning purposes! Should you have any concerns, please 

liaise with the individual teachers through the homework book. 

 

Grade 8 & 9 test dates have also been handed out. Please encourage your children to do daily 

revision of their work. 

 

Primary School 

Assessments are ongoing with our Primary Pupils. 
 

 
 

 
 

May 
 
Fri 13th  Grade 12 Life Orientation Seminar  

Thurs 26th Grade 10 and 12 Study Leave 
Grade 11 Computer Exam 

 

Fri 27th  Tests and Examinations for Grade 8 to 12 Commence  

 
June 
 
Fri 03rd  Tests and Examinations End  
Wed 08th Talking Drums for Primary and High School – R35-00 More Info to follow 

Mon 13th to Wed 15th  Parent Interviews - Primary and High School  

Thurs 16th  Public Holiday – Youth Day  

Fri 17th  Special School Holiday  

Sun 19th  Father’s Day  

Thu 23rd   Athletics and Multisport Day – Iced Ring Donuts – R10-00 
Term 2 Ends 

 

 
Please check the newsletter weekly for any changes to the calendar 

 

Warm regards, 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Mrs. Wendy Hicks 
Managing Director 
 

 

“Limitations live only in our minds.   

But if we use our imaginations, our 

possibilities become limitless.” 

 

- Jamie Paolinetti 


